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The Regional Transportation District (RTD) is designing and constructing the North 
Metro Rail Line Project. The new rail line will cross several existing intersections which 
requires vehicle gates & arms, warning lights, etc. similar to a railroad/road crossing.  
 
In an effort to eliminate a crossing, RTD is working with the Riverside Cemetery 
(Fairmount Cemetery Company) to potentially relocate their entrance road to a location 
off of York Street. Therefore, RTD has asked the City to grant the cemetery an access 
easement off of York Street. The easement will only be needed if the cemetery’s 
existing, primary access is closed as a part of the Project. 
 
Financial Impact 
None 
 
Staff Recommendation 
Staff recommends approving the attached resolution, Resolution No. 2017-04  

To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 

From:  Maria D'Andrea, Director of Public Works 
 

Subject:  Access Easement for Fairmount Cemetery Company 
 

Date:  March 7, 2017 
 


